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Hello Parents!!

A few points to highlight today:
STAR testing continues next week. Please make sure your
student(s) are rested and fed a good breakfast to fuel the brain.  I’m
excited to be looking at the mid-term scores to see how much they
have grown this year!
Thank you for your participation in the Disciple Index Survey. 
Catholic Schools Week begins Sunday January 28th. There is more
information in this newsletter and more will be coming. The staff
has created many activites throughout the week that will help
make our Catholic School’s Week memorable. Watch for more
information to come home in the near future!

Have a wonderful weekend! Mrs. Osterman
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WINTER WEATHER IS UPON US! PLEASE BE
SURE TO REVIEW

THE WEATHER MEMORADUM ATTACHED
TO THIS NEWSLETTER. STAY SAFE OUT

THERE!!!
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Further Info: cccschambersburg.org

JANUARY  2024

This Week’s Events:
1/15 - No School - Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
1/21 - Pep Rally  - 2pm in our school gym (see
attached flyer for details) 
Blessing Box - 1st Grade

Upcoming Dates to Save:
1/28-2/3 - Catholic Schools Week 
HSA Meeting - 2/7 @ 6pm

STUDENT
NEWS

CATHOLIC
SCHOOLS
WEEK 2024

Catholic Schools Week 2024 is quickly approching. We would like to have students, with therir
parents, give testimonials at each Mass.  If your family is interested in giving a testimonial please

email Mrs. Osterman at mosterman@ccschambersburg.org. 

On Monday, January 29th, we will be hosting Donuts with Grownups in our school cafeteria. It will
be held from 7-7:30am. Pre-registration is required. If your family would like to attend, please

sign up with the following link. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuzTxy80XQPwNX_QTf6yz2BfAPZxv0Zld6goKTpJ8VS

WyFmg/viewform?usp=pp_url

 

Thank you to Mrs. Menicucci
and our Middle School Art Club

for creating this beautiful
butterfly in our hallway. 

http://www.cccschambersburg.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuzTxy80XQPwNX_QTf6yz2BfAPZxv0Zld6goKTpJ8VSWyFmg/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuzTxy80XQPwNX_QTf6yz2BfAPZxv0Zld6goKTpJ8VSWyFmg/viewform?usp=pp_url


HSA

ATHLETICS
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Thank you to all who attended our HSA
meeting on 1/10. There are a lot of events
coming up and we still need parent
participation to make these a success.
Please consider attending our next
meeting on 2/7 to see how you can
help! 
 

Our next home games are on 1/21 for
both the boys and girls teams along with
our Pep Rally! See the attached flyer for
details. Please come and support our
Cougars and show your school spirit!  
Admission : $3 Adults, Students are free.

Further Info: cccschambersburg.org
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There are tickets available to sell for the
Athletic Association raffle.  They are $5
per ticket. Please contact the school if
you would like to purchase a ticket or
need more to sell. Make checks payable
to Corpus Christi Athletic Association. 

https://flynnohara.com/shop/corpus-christi-school-pa330/
http://www.cccschambersburg.org/


CCCS Pep
Rally

Come celebrate our student-
athletes and show your

Cougar pride!!

Sunday, January 21

1 p.m. - Girls basketball game
After the girls’ game (approximately
2 p.m.) - Pep rally
3 p.m. - Boys basketball game

All fall soccer players are invited to
the pep rally for special recognition
along with our winter athletes. AND…
we will draw the winners of the
Athletic Association raffle!

Go Cougars!




